
                                                                               May 2016 

Murphy Elementary Newsletter 
1100 Pratt Rd 
Metamora MI  48455 

Phone: (810) 538-2345  
Fax: (810) 538-2346 

 Jeff Stanton, Principal 

Laura Van Y, Dean of Students 

Jerri DePuy, Secretary 

 

   Mark Your Calendar for our May PTC Meeting! 
 
 

 
 

  5th Grade Promotion & Clap-Out Information 
 

  Changes in your Address or Phone Number 
 

  Murphy’s Art Show 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Murphy Talent Show  

Don’t forget to come and 
support our talented Murphy 
Students at the 4th annual 
Talent Show.  

It will be Friday, May 6th at 
Lapeer High School 
Auditorium at 6pm. Come join 
the fun! 

Medication                                                                                                                                    
If you brought in medication, 
Epi-pens, etc. for your child 
this year please make sure 
you stop by the office and pick 
it up. Medication will be 
discarded after school is out 
for the summer.  

Immunizations 
Needed by 5th Graders 
In order for all 5th grade 
students to be able to enter 
6th grade next year, they need 
to be up-to-date on all of their 
immunizations.  If there are 
any they are missing, please 
get the immunization as soon 
as possible to prevent him/her 
from being excluded in the 
fall.  Turn the shot record into 
the office so they can update 
their file.  

2016/2017 
Babysitter Deviations  
Now is the time to turn in 
your babysitter Deviation 
Forms for next school year. 
The bus garage will be 
working on bus routes during 
the summer and will need this 
information.  

 

Superintendent Matt Wandrie will be in attendance at May 19th’s PTC meeting to discuss safety, open carry 
laws in public schools, as well as district procedures with regard to these issues. The portion of the meeting 
will start at 5:30pm, which is an hour earlier than the intended 6:30pm start.  We encourage anyone looking 
for information on these topics to attend this meeting.  

 

                                           The students who  
                                        collected at least $50 
                                    for Jump Rope for Heart  
                                displayed their shirts with 
Physical Education teacher Mr. Baginski.  

Great job! We would like to thank all the 
students that participated in raising money. 

Tuesday June 14th is our final farewell to our fifth graders! The luncheon for the students is at 2pm. The clap-
out is at 3:05pm and parents are encouraged to line the hallway.  At night, we would like the students to dress 
up and look nice for their walk on the red carpet.  Students may start to walk down the red carpet at 
5:40pm. The Promotion Ceremony will start at 6pm.  

Also, we wanted to let you know that students will be wearing their 5th grade t-shirts to school on Tuesday, 
June 14th. They will need to bring a snack to eat during the daytime because the luncheon doesn’t start until 
2pm.  Additionally, it would be great if students could bring a black pen or fine point permanent marker to 
sign yearbooks with during the luncheon.   

 

Please make sure the office has your up- to- date information. We will be mailing the last report card home. If 
your address has changed you must fill out an address change form and bring in 2 proofs of residency. Your 
proofs should be your driver’s license with the new address on it and a bill, lease, mortgage, etc. that has your 
name and new address on it. If you have changed your phone number recently, please make sure we have the 
new number.  

 

 

Murphy will be holding our Annual Art Show on Tuesday, May 24th.   

Every Kindergarten through 5th grade student at Murphy will have a finished 
art piece that they have chosen to be displayed during the show.  Please 
bring your family and friends any time between 5:30-7:30pm to celebrate the 
accomplishments of our Murphy Artists! 

 

 

 








